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Comments: 
This corridor is vital to our family. I am so grateful to live in Mayfair and be close to amenities but the current 
infrastructure makes it dangerous and often unpleasant for my family (kids aged 4,2). We take the 33rd street 
shared path by both foot and by bike to get to businesses in Uptown like Darkside Donuts, Universal Church 
Supplies, Saskatoon Academy of Music, or in City Park, like Ready Set Baby, City Perks, Nutrien Wonderhub, and 
the weir. We use Avenue C to connect downtown, and this new infrastructure for active transportation in a 
neighbourhood with both latent demand and massive potential has my support. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




